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Andrea Gyger

From: Donald Bertram <da@bertramlaw.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 29, 2014 9:29 AM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Help shape Notary Rules

Removing the Lawyer exemption for maintain a log book may not only compromise the attorney/client confidentiality, 

not may be in conflict with the Supreme Courts Ethics Rules  


